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DSL Forum Liaison to:

Menachem Dodge co-Chair IETF Adslmib WG 

Menachem.Dodge@ecitele.com
From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair 
gyoung@dslforum.org
Date: 11th May 2006
Subject: DSL Forum Liaison to IETF
Dear Mr Dodge,
In March 2006 we sent you a liaison informing you that the DSL Forum had started a working text (WT-129) entitled “Protocol Independent Management Model for Next Generation DSL Technologies” which is based on revision 3 of ITU-T Recommendation G.997.1.  

We anticipated that WT-129 would be sufficiently stable after DSL Forum meeting in San Jose, California on 8-11 May 2006 that we would be able to send you a copy after the meeting.  This is indeed the case and so we have attached it to this liaison.  

WT-129 now goes to straw ballot at our next meeting in Athens, Greece on 18-21 September 2006.  If the IETF has any feedback on the working text that would help our work in finalising it we would be very pleased to receive it before our next meeting.

Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair

